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Recommendation/s 
That the Quality Alignment Board receive Āta-tuhi: Te Korowai Kahurangi Analysis of the 
2019 Interim PEPs. 
 
Purpose 
To report to the Committee concerning the 2019 Interim Programme Evaluation and 
Planning Process. 
 

Background 
Unitec has been engaging in half-yearly Programme Evaluation and Planning (PEP) and in 
the wake of each, Te Korowai Kahurangi has been working to improve the process based on 
lessons learned, including as indicated by analysis of the reports submitted to the Quality 
Alignment Board. This memo has attached the Analysis report detailing the process, plans 
for continuing improvement, and developments emerging from foci in the 2019 Interim PEP 
reports.  
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